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Dear Mr. Lib, 
I hope this email finds you well.  I am writing you on behalf of my family and neighbors in Solano Canyon.  We are most
appreciative of Councilmember Cedillo and his team for submitting Item 17-0728 regarding the motion to update the traffic
plan for Dodger Stadium. 

I have lived in Solano Canyon for over 30 years, and in the last few years, traffic to and from Dodger Stadium for games,
concerts and events has become a continually growing problem that is not going away.  With the advent of ride-sharing
services and phone apps that direct traffic towards small neighborhood streets, traffic and gridlock in Solano Canyon has
spun out of control. 

For those of us that live on Academy Road, a small street with parking on two sides and only one lane available for
vehicular movement, trying to drive home against Dodger traffic has become a nightmare.  I have been yelled at, flipped
off and insulted for trying to drive to my own home.  At times, I have been forced to abandon my car down the street and
walk home, rather than attempt to drive.  There are no sidewalks on Academy Road, so it is a dangerous condition for
pedestrians.  Additionally, should anyone ever require emergency services, it would be difficult, if not impossible, to get
access quickly to the residents on Academy Road, particularly in the hours leading up to events. 

In short, Academy Road should not be used for Dodger event traffic.  All traffic should be directed to major roads and
entrances only, rather than funneled through our small residential streets. 

Many thanks to the Transportation Committee for their time and consideration of addressing our concerns and examining
this issue.  We are counting on your support to help resolve this issue. 

Sincerely, 
Judy Kameon 
Academy Road/Solano Canyon 


